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Hello. I respectfully earnestly request that Gabriel Par not be open to homeless camps. This would
be a public safety hazard--in a variety of important ways, and would drastically reduce the number
of people who would end up using this public space. There are also sensitive biospheres in Gabriel
Park that would be threatened. Thank you for your consideration
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